Halloween Safety Tips

Contact: Joe O’Leary


With Halloween right around the corner, children are getting excited about Trick-or-Treat.  They have their costumes ready and are looking forward to all the sweets they will get at the end of the month. This is a time when parents become concerned about their child’s safety.  Here are some tips to follow this Halloween to ensure that your family remains safe.

As a parent, you need to make sure that you are accompanying your children as they Trick-or-Treat. Stay in familiar, well-lit areas where you know the residents.  

Do not allow your child to accept any homemade foods or fruits. You don’t know the sanitation of the people who prepared baked goods or if they contain allergenic ingredients. Fruits may have something injected in them or may be contaminated in some way.


Check all individually wrapped candies for tiny holes in wrappers and the signs that the candy has been opened and shut. These are signs that the candy could be injected with a chemical or something has been slipped into it.  Check candies for metal objects such as pins, needles and razor blades. People have been known to slip these into candy so they will harm a child. Many community hospitals offer free x-rays for Halloween candy.  Check with area hospitals to see if they are offering this service on Trick-or-Treat night.  


These are some safety precautions to take for Trick-or-Treat but don’t get discouraged. Use these tips to keep your family safe and enjoy the Halloween season together.


For more Halloween safety tips, contact the (county name) Extension Office.  
Educational programs of the University of Kentucky Cooperative Extension Service serve all people regardless of race, color, age, sex, religion, disability or national origin.
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